From: Robert White

Sent: 25 November 2016 15:52

To: Dawson (development), Barry

Cc: Ken White; kevin white

Subject: RE: 107 King Henry's Road tree works application

Dear Barry,

Reference: 2016/6338
Address: 107 King Henry’s Road, NW3 3QX.

Mr White is currently in Thailand at the moment and requested far me to contact you directly regarding the tree
measurement.

We would like for the tree to be pruned back 2.5 metres to the nose if possible.

I am currently acting on his behalf so if you require any additional information please feel free to contact me
directly.

Thank you for your help.
I look forward to hearing from you.

With kind regards,

Fobert White

The Little Estate

_—C OMPANY—

Top Floor, 126 Regent’s Park Road,
Primrose Hill,
London NW1 8XL

{t): 0207 209 0075
(m): 0747 049 1073
(e): rw@thelittleestate.co.uk

{w): www.thelittleestate.co.uk

THIS EMAIL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED.

This email, together with any attachment(s), is for the exclusive and confidential information of the addressee(s). Any other distribution, use or reproduction without the

sender's prior consent is unauthorised and strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message without

making any copies.

Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, ar contain

viruses. No responsibility is accepted by The Little Estate Company or any of its holding or subsidiary companies for any loss or damage incurred through use of this e-mail.
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From: Planning <DCMail@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 November 2016 13:06

Subject: ing Henry's Road tree works application

Dear Kevin

Thank you for your application for tree works at the above address, which has been given our
reference 2016/6338.

However, before we can register this, please can you clarify the works you are proposing to carry
out? It's unclear whether you wish to prune it or remove it (the form suggests you wish to do both),
s0 you will need to specify. If you are intending to prune it, please can you specify the amount in
metres.

Please feel free to contact us should you have any queries, or would like to discuss further.

Kind regards

Barry Dawson

Planning Technician
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3560
Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

e 0n new improved posters on lamp posts
e by signing up to planning e-alerts
¢ in the planning section of the Camden Account

e through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer.



